
 

WEEK OF APRIL 14, 2013 
SAT    5:30pm    Anointing of the Sick at Mass (4/13) 

SAT/SUN            2nd Collection: Catholic Home Missions  

SUN    9:30am    Religious Education (4/14) 

SAT    6:30pm    ICF Anniversary Dinner-Leavey Hall (4/20) 

SUN  12:00pm   Dedication of the Statue of Mary (4/21) 

                                               

MASS INTENTIONS 

SAT 4:00pm  Antonette & Al Ballolocchi + (4/13)                       

SAT 5:30pm  Isabelle & Joe Fraga + (4/13) 

SUN     8:30am  Evo & Josette Luporini + (4/14)                    

SUN   11:00am  Dorothy & Eurico Carolo + (4/14)           

M         8:30am  Dale Thornburg + (4/15)                         

T 8:30am  Natividade Oliveira Cunha + (4/16)                   

W 8:30am   Dennis Morgan + (4/17) 

TH 8:30am   Frank Paneno + (4/18) 

FR 8:30am   Gloria Maita + (4/19)                                

SAT     4:00pm   Lucy Valadao + (4/20) 

SAT     5:30pm   Deolinda Freitas + (4/20) 

SUN     8:30am   Sherry Grummert + (4/21)                                

SUN   11:00am   Venerando Avelar + (4/21)  

 

The Rosary is prayed daily (Monday through 

Friday) before the 8:30am Mass.  

 

THANK YOU TO OUR PARISHIONERS WHO  

CONTRIBUTED  TO THE SUNDAY OFFERING.        

ST MARY'S REGULAR PLATE COLLECTION  $3187.42                                          

ST JOSEPH REGULAR PLATE COLLECTION  $228.10 

                                 

                                                                                                  

                                

  

 

PRAY FOR THE SICK : Marvin Dusi, Don Clancy, 

Glen Bowen, Dorlinda Moser, Nora Armstrong, 

Don Vanni,  Wanda Hudson, Peggy Dimmick, Jim 

Hart,  Mary Tanferani, Helen Pontoni, Sam Rogers 

and Ryan Fusi.  

 

Penny Power  Thank you to everyone who 

contributed to our Lenten Penny Power project.     

A check for $3,854.79 was mailed this week to 

Food for the Poor to be used for food and 

medical supplies for children in Haiti. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

R. C. I. A.  will meet on Sunday, April 14 

at 12:15pm in the church meeting room. 

 

 

 

 

                                                     

Dedication of the Statue of Mary 

The statue of the Blessed Virgin Mary is now in 

place.  Mark your calendars for the dedication of 

the statue on April 21st after the 11:00am mass.  

Again, thank you to the Machado Family for the 

beautiful statue and to the following who helped 

with the placing of the statue:  Joe Rodrigues,  

Pete Stagnoli, Jeff Mills, Al Mendes, Lou Fraga, 

Tony Pimentel, Bob Martensen of Aqua 

Construction, Rich Machado, and Fr. Gerry   

 Baptism class is 

held monthly for parents and godparents on  

Saturdays at 3:00PM in the Church Meeting  

Room.  Please call 822-7696 and leave your 

name if you wish to attend  the  following class - 

April 20, 2013. Other times can be arranged  if 

necessary. 

  

 CHURCH  Doors  There is still a problem with 

the church doors being left ajar. When you leave 

the church, after closing the door behind you, 

please push the door to make sure it is closed 

and locked. 

  

  

  

Please let the parish office know of your loved 

one's illness or recovery so we can add or 

remove his/her name from our prayer list.   

 

Coffee Hour will be hosted 

by the Knights of Columbus in April. 

-  I.C.F. will host in May.                     
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 Catholic Home Missions  

  There will be a 2nd collection this weekend, 

April 13 & 14, for Catholic Home Missions.  

Thank you for your support with this collection. 

  

 RUMMAGE SALE    

The fund raising committee was very pleased 

with the help we received from the parish.  Those 

who came each morning and evening did a 

tremendous job.  We had great help all weekend, 

with the Knights of Columbus and the 

Confirmation class lending a hand. Thank you. 

 -The fund raising committee. 

 

 

  Thanks to all those who are 

using scrip.  We have once again been able to 

give $1,000 to the church for the maintenance 

fund.  We sincerely hope more of you will begin 

to purchase scrip and see how easy it is to use. 

Please pick up order sheets at the scrip table, 

talk with the sellers and we will do all we can to 

help you.  We are looking forward to a great year 

of sales.  SCRIP MAKES CENTS. 

 An important reminder:    

Renner payment must be in by 4/19th or 21st. 

Last weekend for payment. Thanks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Rachel’s Vineyard  
Healing the pain of abortion…If you or someone 

you love is hurting after abortion, hope and 

healing are available through a Rachel’s Vineyard 

Retreat.  Our next retreat is May 17-19, 2013.  

(707) 967-1101rachelsvineyard@gmail.com 

www.rachelsvineyard.org (877) HOPE 4 ME  

 

 

World Day of Prayer for Vocations 
Sunday, April 21st, 7:00-8:00pm 

Cathedral St. Eugene 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Rosary for Vocations, Benediction 

For more information call:  823-2208, ext. 102 

or email:  padre.raul@yahoo.com 

 

San Damiano Retreat 
The Theology of the Sacraments 

Fr. Kenan Osborne, OFM 

April 26-28, 2013 

For more information see the bulletin board in 

the Narthex.  www.sandamiano.org  

(925) 837-9141 

 

WELCOME TO ST MARY'S!  Whether you are a long time parishioner, a returning Catholic, or a new member, we 

hope your time with us is a meaningful and spiritual experience. If you haven't registered, have moved or 
have other needs please complete this form and return it to the rectory or place it in the offertory basket.   
Name__________________________________________________________________ _New Parishioner yes/no 

Address__________________________________________________________________    New Address yes/no 
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